Attention ALL preschool families! Join us on February
13 for NAAPID (National African American Parent
Involvement Day) to spend time with your child at
school. There will be Community Fair from
10:30am-1:30pm for all families to attend during the
day.

Please join us during lunch. Feel free to bring your own
lunch to eat with us. REMINDER: We are a NUT &
FRAGRANCE FREE school. Please do not pack anything
with nuts (tree nuts & peanuts), or shellfish.

At 12:15pm all of our families will head down to the
Family Room for the Community Fair. There will be
a variety of community resources including the
District Library, information about Health
Insurance, the YMCA and much more!

Thank you for spending time with us!
he B102 Classroom Family Crew




